[image: image3.jpg]Michel Boivin, MD
Critical Care
Associate Editor




Next Meeting, Wednesday, June 25, 2014, 5:30pm, 
Kiewit Auditorium, University of Arizona Medical Center, Tucson, Case Presentations, Sponsored by GlaxoSmithKline
Sarcoid and Alpha-1 Patients Needed for Study

The Arizona Respiratory Center is requesting referrals of patients with sarcoidosis (preferably cardiac, stage 4, multiorgan, and untreated) and alpha 1-antitrypsin deficiency for the GRADS study. The GRADS study (http://www.gradslung.org/) is an interesting study looking at the pulmonary inflammatory and microbiome environment in these 2 diseases. The patients/subjects do require a bronchoscopy solely for research, however, they do receive compensation. Contact Nancy Casanova at ncasanova@email.arizona.edu or 520-626-4110.  
Michel Boivin Named SWJPCC Associate Editor

The Southwest Journal of Pulmonary and Critical Care is pleased to announce Michel Boivin, MD as a new associate editor for critical care. Dr. Boivin is an Associate Professor of Medicine at the University of New Mexico. 
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May 2014 ATS Meeting

Notes from the April Arizona Thoracic Society meeting are posted at May 2014 Arizona Thoracic Society Notes in the SWJPCC. There will be no meeting in July. 
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The Arizona Thoracic Society i a chapter of the American Thoracic Society.



